
 

 

‘Tis the season to eat delicious food!  

  

Over the festive period I am sure you may have a tube or two of pringles or bags of crisps. 

We would like to collect all of your empties please! Here at the Prince of Wales School we 

are part of a recycling scheme now that takes tubes and crisp packets as none of these can 

be recycled in your normal household recycling (any brand will be accepted).  

 

In the New Year we will be sharing with you some exciting developments in terms of 

recycling and we will give you some more information about the wealth of things you can 

recycle now at school.  

 

We look forward to collecting these in the classes in the New Year. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Thorpe and the Eco Team! 

 

  


